COVID-19 UPDATE
RJC High School
Thursday, April 29, 2021

Return to In-person Learning - Monday, May 3

Following the end of our COVID-19 outbreak, RJC High School will return to in-person
learning on Monday, May 3, and our dormitories will invite returning students at 3PM on
Sunday, May 2. We remind all students and staff to remain at home if they are exhibiting

any COVID-19 symptoms, and to call 811 for further direction.

Thank you for your support, prayers and patience as we continue to strive to keep our
students, staff and community safe.

Feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Ryan Wood
Principal, RJC High School



